
 
Believers Who Gather, Give, Grow and Go to Make Disciples of Jesus Christ 

 

 
Worship Service 

Sunday, December 1, 2024 
 

Instrumental Celebration 
Musicians 

 
Opening Celebration: 

Emmanuel 
O Come, O Come, Emmanuel 

 
Welcome and Prayer:   Pastor Keith Taylor 

 
Fellowship Song:  Go, Tell It on the Mountain 

Continue in Praise: Angels from the Realms of Glory 
Worthy, You are Worthy 

 
Offertory Prayer:  Jim Triplett 

Offertory Music 
Musicians 

 
Music Ministry:  Worthy of It All 

Children’s Choir 

 
Children’s Church Dismissal 

 
Message:  Pastor Keith Taylor 

 
Hymn of Response:  Come, Thou Long-Expected Jesus 

 
Announcements 

 
Closing Celebration:  Go, Tell It on the Mountain 

 

Title:    __________________________________ 

Text:      ________________________________________ 
Main Idea: 

_______________________________________________ 

________________________________________________ 

Keys to Understanding:   
Hist._____________________________________________ 

Lit.______________________________________________ 

Theo.____________________________________________ 

Sermon Notes:___________________________________ 

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

_________________________________________ 

_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________ 
_________________________________________
_________________________________________ 
 
Sermon Application:  

_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________ 

 
Prayer Requests: fbcwepray@gmail.com   

Dr. Keith Taylor, pastorkeith@fbcwedowee.com  
Bryan Wortham, students@fbcwedowee.com  

Danna Ely, secretary@fbcwedowee.com · Church office 256-357-2139 
520 Hillcrest Ave · P. O. Box 355 · Wedowee, AL · 36278 

Stay Informed:  Visit https://fbcwedowee.org and click on Events for church-wide 

events and activities, and Bulletins for church bulletins. 

 

mailto:fbcwepray@gmail.com
mailto:pastorkeith@fbcwedowee.com
mailto:students@fbcwedowee.com
mailto:secretary@fbcwedowee.com
https://fbcwedowee.org/


GATHER 

Sunday 12/01/24 

Sunday School Classes              9:00 A.M.  

Worship Service              10:15 A.M. 

Children’s Choir – Uncertain Poor Shepherds  6:00 P.M. 

Cookies & Cocoa (following the Children’s Choir in Fellowship Hall) 

Tuesday 12/03/24 

Meet a Missionary and Soup Supper                                         6:00 P.M. 

Wednesday 12/04/24  

Wednesday Night Meals              5:00 P.M. 

AWANA               6:00 P.M. 

Youth                                                                                               6:00 P.M. 

Battlefield Prayer Service                                                            6:00 P.M. 

Thursday 12/05/24 

Hot Chocolate Outreach/Wedowee Christmas Parade          5:00 P.M. 

Attendance Report for Sunday 11/24/24 

Sunday School – 170      Worship Service – 178       Friendsgiving - 176 

Volunteers for Sunday 12/1/24 

Nursery:  Sharon Daniel, Susan May, Melissa Murphy, Judy Conaway, 
Karen Pitts, Morgan Phillips, Keri Taylor 
Children’s Church:  Tim & Lis Craft, Dianne St. John, Sabrina Voss 

Deacons of the Week:  John Andrews, Brad Laney, Jim Triplett 

Ushers:  Tim Craft, AJ Little, Tommy Lipham, Mike Tranum,  

Rackley Everett 

Meet a Missionary 

Tuesday, December 3, 6:00 P.M.  In honor of the upcoming  

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering, meet two missionaries that have 

served with the IMB for 30+ years, mainly in China, Taiwan, and 

Mongolia.  They will talk about their experiences and how the  

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering supports missionary efforts around 

the globe.  To be held in the Fellowship Hall and a light soup supper 

will be served.  Sponsored by the Baptist Association WMU. 

Adult Choir, Children’s Choir, Drama & Media Dress Rehearsal 

Saturday, December 7, 9:00 A.M. in the Family Life Center 

 

Purchase a T-shirt, Sweatshirt or Coffee Mug to Support Missions 

Proceeds go to our Mission Fund for upcoming mission trips/events.  

T-shirts are $20, Sweatshirts $25, Hoodies $30.  Give a donation of 

your choice for a FBC Wedowee coffee mug or Expedition Church 

Montana coffee mug.  Items in the Rally Room. Cash or check made 

payable to FBC Wedowee, write missions in the notes.  

 

GIVE 

Giving Report for Sunday 11/24/24:            General Fund  $10,550.67 
  

Week of Prayer for International Missions (Dec. 1 – Dec. 8) and 
The Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 

When you give towards Lottie Moon, you’re joining millions of other 
Christians who have committed to advancing God’s Kingdom. The 
Lottie Moon Christmas Offering is an annual offering collected by 

Southern Baptists to support international missions.  Prayer Guides 
and Christmas Offering envelopes are on the Family Life Center 

entrance table.  Church goal is $16,000.  
 

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Ministry was a Great Success 

Our church filled 233 boxes, far exceeding the goal of 170!  We 

collected, packed and delivered 807 boxes as the first ever Drop-Off 

location for Randolph County.  Thank you to the many, many people 

that helped with this mission.  Pray that the children receiving the 

boxes are blessed and come to know Jesus.  

 

GROW 

Children & Youth 
AWANA Clubs (K – 6th grade) 
• Wednesday, December 4, 6:00 P.M. 

• Wednesday, December 11, 6:00 P.M 

Youth (7th – 12th grade) 
• Wednesday, December 4, 6:00 P.M. 

• Wednesday, December 11, 6:00 P.M. 

 



 

Then Christ Came 
Sunday, December 8 

5:00 P.M. 

 
 

A celebratory journey of the Gospel encompassing the wonder and 
jubilance of a Savior come to Earth.  Experience worshipful songs 

paired with traditional Christmas hymns that together  
capture the true meaning of Christmas.  

 
Presented by the Adult and Children’s Choirs, 

and the Drama Team of First Baptist Church Wedowee 

 
Created and arranged by Cliff Duren 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

To attend, please sign-up  
in the Rally Room. 

Uncertain Poor Shepherds 

Children’s Choir  
Christmas Program 

Sunday, December 1 
5:00 P.M. 

 

Cocoa and Cookies will be served 

immediately following in the 

Fellowship Hall,  

sponsored by WMU. 

 
  


